SEAC PENDING LIST AS AT OCTOBER 19, 2016

- 1. Letter from SEAC to coterminous boards inviting them to advocate for additional Special Education funding
- 2. Staff to consider increasing Empower in high schools when the budget is balanced and the accumulated deficit is eliminated and bring it back to SEAC (Pending balanced budget –Date Unknown)
- 3. Request for staff to streamline the Monthly Calendar to reflect completed items or anything that is brought forward so that the calendar is clearer to understand. (requested September 2016)
- 4. Staff update the Special Education Plan and resource documentation accessible to students and parents online to reflect current and accurate information. (requested September 2016)
- 5. Changes to the Accessibility policy be brought back to SEAC for review. (requested September 2016)
- 6. Staff be requested to prepare a letter for the SEAC Chapter Associations in response to the Minister's letter, and to prepare information with the following details:
- Placement of students in exceptionalities and IEPs
- Number of students captured in the placements
- Levels of service for the October 31st count dates
- Changes in the Special Education grants year over year (requested September 2016)
- 7. A letter of response be sent from the Chair of the Board to the Minister using the same information provided to the SEAC Chapters Association and that the letter be copied to all the MPPs and the Ombudsman (requested September 2016)
- 8. Staff be requested to do a presentation to SEAC on the Early Years program (requested September 2016)